
 
 
94.9 The Point helps the kids 
 
94.9 The Point in Norfolk, Virginia packed 
up their microphones and coffee pot and 
headed to the lobby of the Children’s 
Hospital of the Kings Daughters for their 
annual Radio-thon. 
 
44 hours for the kids featuring The 
Mmorning Point’s Chuck and Woo Woo 
(pictured). Through the tears, the laughter 
and the seriousness of kids needing help, 
over $281,000 was collected during the 
radio-thon. 
 
PD Barry Mckay weighed in, “I’m always 
blown away by the generosity of our Hampton Roads audience. 94.9 The Point has helped raise over 
$3,000,000 to help CHKD.  I’m also in awe of our morning team who give it their all each year with 
incredible interviews and stories that resonate.  This is just one of the many things RADIO does so well. 
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